## **Notice**

## **Memorial Testing & Inspections**

## **Holloway Cemetery**

## Week commencing 23<sup>rd</sup> September 2019

In order to ensure visitor safety at the cemetery, the parish council is required to arrange for all memorials to be tested and inspected (this does not include the small, cremated remains kerb memorials).

This has been arranged with a specialist contractor (Dunn & Co) and the testing will take place week commencing **23**<sup>rd</sup> **September 2019.** The work will take a maximum of 2 days.

If a standard modern memorial fails and is unsafe, a repair will be undertaken by the inspector in order to make it safe. If one of the older large memorials fails and is unsafe, it will either be fixed back in the ground, or if that is not possible, laid flat.

Should you have any concerns or require further information, please contact the Parish Clerk on 01629 706222 or email <a href="mailto:dethickleaandholloway@gmail.com">dethickleaandholloway@gmail.com</a>

Parish Clerk
Dethick, Lea and Holloway Parish Council

Tel: 01629 706222